
Email sent 20/09/2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We wanted to provide an update with regards to the Y5 visit to “Matilda”. 

As many of you already know, it has been announced that there will be a national train 

strike on 4th October, which will affect our travel arrangements.  

We have attempted to source another mode of transport but due to availability and 

additional cost we have been unsuccessful.  

Although we are really disappointed that our trip will not be going ahead as planned, we are 

delighted to advise that our tickets have been transferred to the new date of Wednesday 

24th January 2024.  

Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us.  

Many thanks  

Southway Junior School 


